9-6-17 CCR will be in Mexico City Thursday representing former Gitmo detainee Djamel Ameziane
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CCR client Djamel Ameziane was held without charge at Guantanamo for nearly 12 years,
tortured, and forcibly repatriated to Algeria despite having fled violence and persecution for
belonging to an ethnic minority. On Thursday, CCR and our allies at the Center for Justice and
International Law (CEJIL) will represent him at a major hearing before the Inter-American
Commission on Human Rights, requesting that the commission establish the United States’
responsibility for the serious human rights violations committed against him and recommend
reparations.

Djamel is unable to travel from Algeria to Mexico City to give testimony in person to the
Commission, but he will certainly be following the hearing. You can, too. It will be livestreamed
on the Commission’s website.

And you can show your solidarity by

writing a message of support

for Djamel, who has demonstrated tremendous courage by continuing to fight for justice. Your
words mean a great deal, and will remind Djamel that he has a community of supporters around
the globe, and that so many of you continue to stand up against indefinite detention and torture
at Guantanamo.

This is the first time the Trump administration has been invited to brief an international human
rights body on its policies regarding a former Guantanamo detainee and the detention center,
which Trump has vowed to not only keep open, but fill up again.
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